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Mr. Samuel J. Chilk

Secretary of the Commiseion

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commisgion
Washington, DC 2088%

ATTENTION: Docketing and Service Branch

Oyester Creek Nuclear Generating Station (OCNGS)
Nocket No. 50-219

Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating Station Unit 1 (TMI=1)
Docket No. 50-289

RE: 1, Notice of Availability SECY-90-347
"Regulatory Impact Survey Report"
55 Federal Register $3220 (December 27, 1990)
Request for Comments

- Nuclear Management and Resources Council (NUMARC)
Letter of January 28, 1951 with Reference to SECY~90-347

Pear Mr. Chilk:

GPU Nuclear Corporation (GPUN) is submitiing these comments in response to the
invitation of the "nited State Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) for comments
on the Notice of Availability of SECY-80-347 "Regulatory Impact Survey Report',
datad October 9, 1990 (55 Fed. Reg. €3220 (December 27, 1990)).

GPUN appreciates the invitation to comment on SECY 90-347 "Regulatory Impact
Survey Report". Wwe commend the NRC for undertaking the survey to obtain the
perceptions of licensees and regulatory staff of the effect of NRC activities
on the safe operation of Nuclear power plants and to assist the staff in
determining if regulatory programe regquire modification. GPUN believes that
this initliative by the NRC is an important step which can lead to an improved
interface between the NRC and licensee, to the benefit of the NRC, licensee and
public safety.
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GPUN believes that the aforementioned concerns of delineation of roles and
responsibilities , direction of licensee “activity and the resultant 1icensee
acquiescence , and volume and scheduling of the NRC activity on site are
important regulatory activities that greatly impact licensee ability to comply
with the regulation. The three issues identified by the NRC do not adequately
address these concerns, therefore this emphasie. We reguest that NRC consider
NUMARC's recommendations and address the broader issues mentioned above. We
appreciate this opportunity to provide input on this important issue.

Sincerely, -
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_~~ James Knubel

o Director, Licensing & Regulatory Affairs
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¢ct Administrator, Region I
Oyster Creek NRC Project Manager
Senior NRC Resident Inspector, OC
Senior NRU Reeident Inspector, TMI-1
TMI-1 NRC Project Manager
Byron Lee, Jr. (NUMARC)



